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Message The Hon Gabrielle Upton MP 
Minister for Local Government 
52 Martin Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
Dear Ms Upton 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust. 
The Trust represents approximately 3500 residents in the 2119 
postcode. In April this year the Trust held its Annual General Meeting 
and a resolution was passed by members present that the Trust 
contact you regarding the amalgamation between Hornsby Council 
and Ku ring gai Council.  
The motion passed was; 
That the Trust contact The Minister for Local Government and request 
that if the Ku ring gai Council and Hornsby Council amalgamation 
does not proceed then that part of Hornsby Council that was 



transferred to the new Parramatta Council (Cumberland) be 
transferred back to Hornsby Council. 
 
The residents of Beecroft and Cheltenham are concerned that the 
current state of Hornsby Council in its current reduced form is 
financially unsustainable into the future. While the Trust is aware that 
Hornsby Council elections are programed for the 9th September, that 
provides little clarity for our residents who are seeking long term 
certainty.  
 
The Trust therefore request that the NSW Government urgently 
provide the Trust with a clear definitive position on the amalgamation 
issue. 
 
Your faithfully 
 
Ross Walker 
President Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust 
 
15 May 2017  
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